
March 15, 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  

In wake of the latest COVID-19 pandemic, Desert Trails 
Preparatory Academy is now under a mandatory school 
closure. Therefore, an Independent Study packet to be 
completed by your child was went home on Friday, March 13th 
in preparation for such case that school is closed.  If your child 
was absent on Friday or did not receive a packet, you may 
come pick up your child’s packet on Monday, March 15th 
between the hours of 7:30 am – 9 am.  

The teachers have prepared assignments that correlate to what 
your child is currently learning in class.  We are asking that your 
child completes this packet during their time at home in place 
of the learning they are missing.  We strive daily at DTPA, to 
close achievement gaps and foster academic success.  
Therefore, while your child is at home, your child’s teacher will 
be available via your child’s normal means of class 
communication, i.e. Classdojo, Remind, or Bloomz.  So if any 
questions arise regarding your child’s assignments, please do 
not hesitate to contact them.  Once the school closure is lifted 
and your child returns to school, the Independent Study Packet 
will be due to your child’s teacher and will be graded 
accordingly.  



Further, during this time, parents will be updated through our 
One-Call system and our website.  Please do not ignore these 
forms of communication.  They will relay vital information to 
you concerning our current situation.  

We are working diligently to provide a safe and healthy learning 
environment for your child.  We thank you for your patience 
and support during this time.  

Sincerely,  

DTPA Administration  


